UK Menopause Nurse Group

To register for the meeting, please complete

the form on the reverse of this page and return

with payment to:

Menopause Conference PO Box 451 New Malden Surrey KT3 9BY

Enquiries: 0208 869 2877

Email: Kathy.abernethy@btinternet.com

Remember to include payment or make payment arrangements in good time.

OPEN TO ALL NURSES.

Supported by an educational grant from



UK Menopause Nurse Group PO Box 451

New Malden Surrey KT3 9BY

Phone: 0208 869 2877

Email: kathy.abernethy@btinternet.com

MENOPAUSE NURS

2010 Annual Conference

Friday 19th Nov 2010

Cowdray Hall 20 Cavendish Square, London W1G0RN

Accredited by the RCN Accreditation Unit

UK Menopause Nurse Group

The UK Menopause Nurse Group is open to all nurses working in this specialist field and is free to join.

Established as a result of changes within the structure of RCN forums, we work closely with the RCN Women's Health forum as well as independently on specialist projects.

Working primarily electronically, we will keep you informed of events, projects and updates as well as providing email advice when required. To join register your details with Debra Holloway by email: debra.holloway@gstt.nhs.uk.

Kathy Abernethy, Chair.

Programme

Торі	ics include:	
•	Vulval conditions and the menopause	
•	Urogynaecological problems and the menopause	
•	HRT Update	
•	Problem solving with HRT	
•	Psychosocial problems and the menopause	
•	Testosterone Replacement in Women?	
•	Update on Complementary Therapies for menopausal symptoms	Group
		UK Menopause Nurse

Name